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The Department of City Planning invites you to participate in the

Red Hook Transportation Study
This study will seek to improve the transportation network in Red 
Hook and to bolster the network’s resiliency in the face of future 

weather events.

Please RSVP to join us for an informational meeting and 
community brainstorming session on: 

Tuesday, September 17, 2013
at 6:00 pm

Miccio Community Center
110 West 9th Street, Brooklyn, NY

(between Henry Street and Clinton Street in Red Hook)

Contact Conor Clarke to RSVP and for more information: 
212-442-4721; cclarke@planning.nyc.gov


